
Forrest County School District 
Wireless Access Point Licenses RFP #2020-1 

 
Bid Notice 

 
The Forrest County School District will accept proposals from qualified firms/vendors for the 

purchase of Wireless Access Point Licenses. 
 

Those interested shall submit a signed and sealed cost proposal to the district on or before 2:00 
PM local time, January 29, 2020 at the Forrest County School District Central Office, 400 

Forrest Street, Hattiesburg, MS 39401. 
 

The RFP can be found at the following website: fcsd.us/erate 
 

Submittal should be clearly labeled on the outside of the submittal package: 
 

Forrest County School District 
Wireless Access Point Licenses RFP #2020-1 

 
Submittal should be addressed to: 

Forrest County School District 
Chris Hill, Director of Technology 

400 Forrest Street 
Hattiesburg, MS 39401 

 
The Forrest County School District Board of Trustees reserves the right to reject any/or all bids 

and waive any informalities.  
 

Publish on: 01/05/20 and 01/12/20 


